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July 24, 2024 
 
VAN METER, DALLAS COUNTY, Iowa –  
 
The scheduled water interruption on Wednesday, July 24, 2024 has been cancelled for 
residents on Park Street, Lakeview Drive, Division Avenue, Meyer Court and Arlington Avenue. 
The boil order is not needed and will not be required.  
 
The boil order that was put into place on Monday, July 22 for Park Street is still in 
place until further notice.  
 
Contact Van Meter Public Works at (515) 240-0512 for more information.  
 
 
 
 
Jessica Drake 
City Clerk 
City of Van Meter 
 


